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From: Julie Castaneda

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 12:35 PM

To: COB_mail

Subject: FW: vaccine for COVID, compliance with federal rules.

Julie Castafieda

Pima County Clerk of the Board
130 W. Congress, 1% Floor
Tucson, Arizona 85701

(520) 724-8007

From: [
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 12:06 PM

To: Chuck Huckelberry <Chuck.Huckelberry@pima.gov>; Julie Castaneda <julie.castaneda@pima.gov>; Andrew Flagg e
<Andrew.Flagg@pcao.pima.gov>
Subject: vaccine for COVID, compliance with federal rules.

R

This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with
caution. Verity the sender’s identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an
attachment.

Dear Board of Supervisors,
We are 72 and 74 years of age and longtime Tucson residents.

It is shocking that Pima County may not be following federal guidelines to make the COVID vaccine available to all 65 and
over.

| have asthma and my husband is a triple coronary artery bypass survivor.
| shall be advocating for adherence to the guidelines so all in PIma County, age 65 and over, can get the vaccine now.

Genie Stoker





